
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
St Margaret Clitherow Catholic Academy 

 

Love one another as I have loved you. 

Anti Bullying Week 

Anti-Bullying Week 2021 is happening from Monday 15th – Friday 19th November and has the 

theme ‘One Kind Word’. 

In a world that can sometimes feel like it’s filled with negativity, one kind word can provide a 

moment of hope. It can be a turning point. It can change someone’s day. It can change the 

course of a conversation and break the cycle of bullying. Best of all, one kind word leads to 

another. Kindness fuels kindness. So, from the playground to Parliament, and from our phones to 

our homes, together, our actions can fire a chain reaction that powers positivity.  

Odd Socks Day is taking place on Monday 15th November 2021 this year to mark the start of 

Anti-Bullying Week. 

 
 
World Youth Funday  

A brief reminder, we shall be marking World Youth Funday along with the NDCYS on Friday 19
th
 

November. In order to continue to support the work of the NDCYS, our schools are asked to hold a 

£1 non-uniform day. Further details to follow! 

National Youth Funday is a build up to National Youth weekend in our churches.  This year it will 

take place on the feast of Christ the King – that is the weekend of the 20
th
 and 21

st
 November. 

School Mass in Church 

 

 

 

It’s all happening at the moment! 

School Council will be getting in touch about other charitable events 

Let us Pray 

 

Dear Jesus, 

Help us to share light, love, joy and kindness in the world around us.  

Help me to live in the way you have called me to do, and to make a difference to others. A 

Amen. 

 

Take care & God Bless! 

Your St Margaret Clitherow Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We need your help! 

We have been asked as a school, to attend Mass at Our Lady’s 

Church, Bulwell, on Saturday 20
th
 November at 5.00pm.  The 

children will take responsibility for the singing, the readings and 

drama relating to the Gospel.  Please do support your children in 

this venture.  It is wonderful that we are starting to be able to 

come together as a school family at church giving witness to the 

Gospel. 

Pope Francis writes: 

“You are filled with the love of Christ! You are called to be a 

witness of the Gospel wherever you are, by the way you live. 

Be a LIGHT in the world” 

 

Once again many thanks for your continued support.  

 


